Paul Foley

From: Mia Lewis [mialewis34@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2013 12:32 PM
To: foley@mvcommission.org; Julie Keefe
Subject: Proposed Cell Tower on Tisbury Great Pond

Dear Mr. Foley and Ms Keefe:

As a life-long summer resident and riparian owner on Tisbury Great Pond, I am writing to add one more voice to the call to prevent the construction of a cell tower on Tisbury Great Pond until any and all visually less intrusive alternatives are assessed.

Technology is changing fast. It may be only a few years until better cell phone coverage can be achieved without this kind of tower. Even now there might be better alternatives that have not yet been fully investigated.

It seems particularly important to proceed with all possible caution: once one cell tower such as this is approved and constructed, it will be hard to stop others from getting similar approval.

Thank you for your consideration.

Yours,

Mia Lewis PO Box 3000, PMB 3058 131 and 119 Old Thumb Point Road West Tisbury, MA 02575

No virus found in this message. Checked by AVG - www.avg.com

Version: 10.0.1430 / Virus Database: 2639/5549 - Release Date: 01/21/13